
As always, we at Sandhills are committed to offering the best community college education in 
the state. We have the faculty, staff, facilities, technology, and equipment to prepare you for 
university transfer or to start on your career as an engineer, cosmetologist, nurse, X-ray tech, or 
a host of other high-paying professions. 

 
During this time of COVID we have an additional responsibility – and that is to keep you 
safe. We at Sandhills will do our part to slow the spread and to keep safe all members of our 
campus community. 

 
For classes that meet on campus we will maintain social distance. Campus classrooms and 
offices will be cleaned at least twice daily by our maintenance staff, and each building will be 
given a “deep cleaning” every night. 

 
Despite our best efforts it is inevitable that we will experience some COVID cases, either on 
campus or in our contacts with the community. Should a COVID case occur, please click on our 
Campus Exposure Procedures to learn what to do. 

 

Our commitment to monitoring COVID cases and conducting effective contact tracing is 
absolute. The number and nature of our COVID cases on campus can easily be monitored by 
clicking on Confirmed Positive Cases. 

 

So welcome. We are delighted to have you at Sandhills. We promise you an excellent education 
and as much of the “college experience” as possible during this unusual time. But we also 
promise to do all we can to mitigate the risks of this virus and to keep you well. 

 
Thank you. 
John Dempsey 

https://www.sandhills.edu/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/COVID-19-Campus-Exposure-Procedure.revised-1-11-21.pdf
https://www.sandhills.edu/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/COVID-19-Update-1.pdf

